
Parties  Must  Respect  Dayton
Peace Agreement
The  High  Representative  today  replied  to  RS  Minister  of
Interior, Darko Matijasevic, giving him seven working days to
reconsider  his  position.  The  High  Representative  reminded
Minister Matijasevic that Ambassador Butler’s request was made
in accordance with the authority vested in the Office of the
High Representative through the Dayton Peace Agreement. The
High Representative has given Minister Matijasevic until 30
September to reconsider his position.
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